
PTA News

March PTA Dates to Remember

March 19, PTA General Membership Meeting
February 29th-March 21st Readathon

February Recap
Mission accomplished! Enough
kidney tables have arrived to

outfit all K-1st grade classrooms,
providing our youngest learners

with comfortable and supportive
learning spaces. 

Bonus news? The recess carts
rolled in a month ago, and the

kids are having a blast with them
already!

The Readathon kicked off with
an  "Adventure in Reading"

assembly on February 26th.  

A huge thank you to the over 80
volunteers who helped make the
Winter Wonderland a reality! The

event brought together 350
students for a night of fun and

festivities.



Readathon 2024
Mark your calendars! The Twin Ridge

Elementary PTA's Read-A-Thon returns! Join
us as we encourage our students to read,

develop a love of literature, and expand their
horizons. Let's make this year's adventure the

biggest one yet!

Our Readathon kicks off February 29th!
Students read, earn pledges, and fuel their

love of books. Family, friends, and sponsors,
join the fun! Support literacy and watch the

reading journey begin!

Click here to Sign up

fundraising goal
Upgrade alert! We're raising funds to replace aging

Prometheon boards with modern boxlights.

Why the switch? Brighter displays, more engaging
learning, and better compatibility with devices!

If the fundraiser raises 24k, the PTA can invest in a
boxlight for each grade. 

https://app.memberhub.gives/6679f7
https://boxlight.com/home


Variety Show
 6PM, Friday, May 17, 2024

Linganore High School

Dates to remember

3/1: Registration Deadline

4/17 :  Permission Forms due

4/17:  Auditions/Preview. Auditions start at 4:30pm in the cafeteria

 5/16:  Dress Rehearsal: Rehearsal starts at 6pm.  Please arrive by

5:45pm

5/17:  Show Date @ 6pm . Performers are to arrive no later than 5:30pm

 For questions, email: varietyshow.tres@gmail.com

Updates can be found here

We are currently collecting gift cards to include in the staff birthday bags. If
you would like to donate a gift card please  Click here to Sign Up

May 6th-10th is Teacher Appreciation Week. We plan to honor our teachers
each day with a different event. Please be on the lookout for more details in

the April Newsletter. 

Teacher Appreciation

https://tres-md.memberhub.com/store/items/975991
https://tres-md.memberhub.com/store/items/975991
https://tres-md.memberhub.com/store/items/975991
https://tres-md.memberhub.com/store/items/975991
mailto:varietyshow.tres@gmail.com
https://tres-md.memberhub.com/w/familyevents
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080B4FACAA2BA3FD0-47656274-staff#/


  Links for reference

FCPS Virtual Volunteer Training

TRES PTA Website

Join the PTA Email List and Hubs

Hershey Park tickets are on sale until April
$46 per ticket

Click here to purchase

Run Club is Back!
The PTA is thrilled to announce the TRES Runner's Club, a free and

fun activity happening before school every Friday morning!

The first day kicks off Friday, April 12th and will reoccur every Friday
morning until May 31st, from 8:25-8:50 AM. 

More information and the permission slip can be found here!

PS.  This club relies on the dedication of volunteers.  If you have a half
hour of time to spare on a Friday morning, please consider helping to

make this club a success! 

https://fcps-volunteers.ezcommunicator.net/edu/fcps-volunteers/login_form.aspx?app=0
https://tres-md.memberhub.com/
https://tres-md.memberhub.com/join/87a868
https://tres-md.memberhub.com/store/items/720580
https://forms.gle/zozw7jwJRZz82NXz5

